
20th March 2013 
 
Morning, Wayne, 
 
A very BIG THANK YOU for the wonderful concert on Saturday 
night, and for the DVD's and CD's. The visitors were still raving 
about the concert when they were leaving on Monday morning. 
 
We were so lucky with the weather, for we took them to Watson 
Bay for a Fish'n'chips lunch on the wharf and a walk up to the Gap, 
(for those who could), then back to Garden Island for that 
wonderful 360 degree view over the city and afternoon tea. Some 
were able to walk down to the Quay from Wynyard, so saw a little 
more of the city. 
 
On Sunday, after the combined service with the Hee Heyon folk 
and a "Pot-Luck" lunch, we took them to West Head and down 
through Bayview, before we headed back for MORE food - a picnic 
tea in the hall, for it had turned too chilly at Bayview. 
 
Much as they liked all the outings, the highlight was your Concert. 
 
So again, many, many thanks to you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Val Weakley (St Andrews Uniting Church, South Turramurra)	
  


